Dear Ms Skelli - Yaoz, my name is Marc Dorfman — | am a friend of Max Neufeld. Mr Neufeld has
asked me to send you this email/letter on his behalf.

Max Neufeld of 1 Colville Place, London W1 @ 5-10-14 FURTHER COMMENTS

Tania Skelli-Yaoz Max Neufeld
Planning Services 1 Colville Place
LB Camden, London London W1T 286G
WC1 H 8ND 5-10-14

013/8158/P revised — FURTHER COMMENTS

Tania.skelli-yaoz@camden.gov.uk

R
Dear Tania,

Since the information relating to this application remains incomplete and you have confirmed you
are awaiting further details it seems sensible not ta comment until this is received.

Since on two occasions incomplete applications have been advertised and those wishing to
comment have been frustrated thereby, there is a very strong case for re advertising this application
when it is finally complete, since otherwise objectors can have no idea when the further information
is received and it is unreasonable to expect them to continually monitor the Council’s web site.

On a different matter: on 3" April 2014 | sent you a report by Bickerdike Allen who having taken
noise readings found that the installation as proposed by the applicant’s cansultants will not achieve
the required noise reduction levels and is likely to cause serious noise disturbance. | asked to see a
copy of Enviromental Health's comments on the Bickerdike Allen report. Is this now available
please?

Best wishes, yours sincerely

Max Neufeld
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